November 26, 1943

Just to remind you that the 4-Weeks report on
students in your classes who are receiving low

marks is due in this office Monday, Dec. 6.
It is desireble that you indicate the reason

for the low marks if you are able to do so,

The eards upon which you make the report of
your D,F, or Inec., studenis are available in
this office. If you need additional ecards,
please let us know about it,

Sineerely yours,

Bert A, Nash
Director, AST Progranm




